
Submitter: Mike Chopko 

On Behalf Of: Our community 

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

We live in SE Portland - the use and abuse of public space has reached a fever pitch. 

Go spend time along the I-205 bike path. There are massive campsites that abut 

people’s homes and yards. You will put the rights of people camping over the rights 

of those that live near the campsites and only make the issue worse. 

 

Create dedicated open space for car camping and tent camping and ban (not allow) it 

from public space. The city and the people who pay taxes have dealt with this for far 

too long. Please, please, please don’t pass this bill.  


